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December 22, 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re: School Community Notification Letter—Niverville Elementary School 
 
Manitoba public health officials have advised of at least one confirmed case of COVID-19 in the 
school on December 17th in Kindergarten when the individual(s) may have been infectious. The 
school is working closely with public health officials and is following their recommendations. At 
this time, there is no evidence of further spread in the school, and students can continue to 
attend school as long as they do not have symptoms of COVID-19 as listed on the following 
page. 
 
Close contacts have been identified and advised to self-isolate (quarantine). If your child has not 
been identified as a close contact, public health officials still recommend that you closely 
monitor your child for symptoms of COVID-19 for two weeks after the exposure date. 
 
If your child develops a new onset or worsening of any one symptom listed in Column 

https://manitoba.ca/covid19/testing/index.html
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A B 

Fever/Chills Runny nose 
Cough Muscle aches 
Sore throat/hoarse voice Fatigue 
Shortness of breath/difficulty breathing Pink eye (conjunctivitis) 
Loss of taste or smell Headache 
Vomiting or diarrhea for more than 24 hours Skin rash of unknown cause 
 Nausea or loss of appetite 
 Poor feeding (if an infant) 

 
Individuals with 

https://manitoba.ca/covid19/updates/resources.html
https://manitoba.ca/covid19/updates/resources.html

